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23rd March 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
We are delighted to announce that Years 1, 3 and 5 will be holding an 
Easter themed craft afternoon for you to attend on Wednesday 6th April 
2022 from 1.45-3pm.  
 
Nursery, Years 2, 4 and 6 will be holding events for 
parents/carers to attend during the Summer Term. These will be announced at a later date.  
 
If you would like to attend, please complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 1st April. 
Please arrive at the main school office for 1.45pm where you will be shown to your child’s 
classroom. You are welcome to go to visit your child’s sibling’s class in Terrific for Twos, Year 1, Year 
3 or Year 5 during this time, however, you cannot take your children with you from one class to 
another. 
 
All children will need to be collected at their usual exit point at their usual end of day time. Thank 
you in advance for your cooperation with this.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at this upcoming event if you are able to join us. 
 
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Easter Themed Craft Afternoon – Years 1, 3 and 5 
 

I, ……………………………………………………………., parent of ……………………………………………………………… in  
 
class ………………………………. would like to attend the Easter Themed Craft Afternoon.  
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Date: ……………………………………………………………………… 
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